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In July, we had two Juniors compete at the NRA National smallbore championships in Bristol,
Indiana. Megan Waidelich shot both the conventional and metric outdoor 3-P matches. William
Dixon shot the conventional 3-P and conventional prone matches and made it onto the Jr Drew Cup
Team. Kaitlyn and Sarah Frantz attended the NRA summer training camp at Camp Perry, Ohio. They
worked on 3-P smallbore and also some air rifle in the CMP indoor range. Both girls said it was an
enjoyable and knowledgeable experience, and they would like to do it again.

William Hower and William Dixon competed in the PA State Prone Championships this past
weekend. The match was held at Dormont-Mt. Lebanon Sportsmen's Club, located south of Pittsburgh. Will
Hower fired a new personal best.

We are currently performing range maintenance and equipment inventory.

Juniors Amy Fister and Zach Strohl will be returning to college this month to start their
sophomore year and continue their college rifle team performance. William Dixon is heading to the
University of Kentucky. This will be his freshman year and he will also be competing in college rifle. All
three of these juniors are attending college with the help of rifle scholarships.

The Junior Team is currently selling raffle tickets for a chance to win 1 of 50 “Browning Knife
Sets”. The funds generated will be deposited into our Midway Foundation account & matched 3 — 1.
Ask someone from the team if you are interested in buying tickets.
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